
 
November 3rd, 2016 
 
To:  Toronto and East York Community Council 
 
Re:  Extend Permit Parking on Valifor Place 
 
 
After hearing from local residents about the difficulties in finding parking on their street due to a 
large number of TTC employees who use side streets for parking, I recommend extending the 
permit parking hours on Valifor Place. This change is supported by the residents of the street as 
evidenced by a petition received calling for this change.  
 
RECOMMENDATIONS: 
 
It is recommended that Toronto and East York Community Council: 
 

1. Approve the extension of the overnight on-street permit parking hours on Valifor 
Place, between Torbrick Road and the Canadian National Railways from 2:00 a.m. to 
5:00 a.m., seven days a week to 2:00 a.m. to 8:00 a.m., seven days a week.  

 
 
 
 

Sincerely, 
 
 
 
 
Paula Fletcher 
City Councillor  
Ward 30, Toronto-Danforth  
 
 
 

 


